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Motion following Notice of Motion – Process to Communicate Infrastructure 

Improvements and Area Structure Plan (ASP) Changes 

 

THAT Administration provide a report, for Council’s consideration by the end of Q4 2022, 

that outlines the current process for, along with any possible improvements to, how we 

communicate and share information with residents regarding infrastructure improvements 

and changes to Area Structure Plans (ASPs) to ensure that all affected residents are 

informed, not only those that have property adjacent to the improvements or the Area 

Structure Plan.  

 

Background 

At the September 6, 2022, Council Meeting Councillor Harvey SERVED the Notice of Motion 

to be presented for debate and vote at the September 27, 2022, Council Meeting. 

 

 


